
 
Sessions will focus on:

•	Hypertension diagnosis and management

•	Hypertension in... young adults, women 

during pregnancy, and the frail and elderly

•	Resistant and secondary hypertension

•	The future of hypertension

 #rcpehypertension25
Credits
+6

Over the last 30 years the prevalence of 
hypertension has doubled worldwide with an 
estimated 1.28 billion people now estimated 
to be hypertensive. 

It is therefore important that we not only 
understand how to diagnose hypertension 
effectively but also understand how to manage 
hypertension successfully taking into account 
patient factors such as age, healthcare 
access, and co-morbidities. With such high 
prevalence it is also important to look at how 
services can be delivered and response to 
treatment monitored.

This online symposium will take us through 
current management, hypertension resistance, 
and the future of treating hypertension - 
including discussions on hypertensive urgency 
and emergency, an international perspective 
from Sri Lanka, ultra-long acting therapies, and 
tele-monitoring in primary care. 

All grades of medical, nursing, scientific 
staff, allied health professionals and medical 
students are most welcome. 

Royal College of Physicians of Edinburgh

Hypertension
Thursday 3 April 2025  Online

9:25 – 17:00

Book now

For further details: www.rcpe.ac.uk/events or contact Margaret Farquhar, Symposium Coordinator: m.farquhar@rcpe.ac.uk

https://www.rcpe.ac.uk/events/medicine-older-people
https://www.rcpe.ac.uk/events/hypertension

